
 

 

Lansdowne Middle School 

This Week @ Lansdowne 
Week of February 24 to 28, 2025 

GRADE 8 COURSE SELECTION 
 

Oak Bay, Reynolds, and Vic High will be visiting our grade 8 
students for course selection on Tuesday, March 4. 

HOT LUNCH ORDERS 
 

The final round of Lansdowne Lunches are now available online!  

Click this link https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/ to register online, see 

your choices and order.  Please order by Wednesday, February 26th.  We 

are unable to accept orders after the February 26 deadline. If you are 

unable to order online, please have your student pop into the office for a 

paper form.  

 

Please note:  If a student is absent on a Lunch Day, or does not pick up 

their Lunch, they will not receive a refund for that day.   

 

Please let us know if your student has any food allergies! 

PINK SHIRT DAY 
February 26, 2025 

While Pink Shirt Day highlights the significance of standing up against bullying its 
message extends beyond a single day, we should strive to embody kindness every 
day of the year. By nurturing a culture of kindness year-round, we create safer, 
more supportive communities where everyone feels valued and accepted. Thus, let 
Pink Shirt Day serve as a catalyst for a ongoing commitment to kindness, 
reminding us tht our actions can make a difference every day!  

UPCOMING DATES 

February 26 
· Deadline to Order Hot Lunches 
· Pink Shirt Day 
· PAC Meeting 6pm, North Campus 
 
March 3 
· LMPA Meeting 7pm 
 
March 3-7 
· Last Week of Hot Lunches  
  (Except for Edo) 
 
March 4 
· Grade 8 High School Visits 
 
March 6 
· Sounds of Spring Concert, 7pm 
 
March 11 
· Last Edo Hot Lunch 
 
March 14 
· Last Day of School Before  
  Spring Break 
· Report Cards in Parent Connect 
 
March 31 
· Back to School 
· First Day of Hot Lunches 
 
April 3 
· Class Photo Day 
 
April 7 
· LMPA Meeting 7pm 

https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/


 

 



 

 

Hello Lansdowne Community, 

Grade 8 students at Lansdowne Middle school are fundraising for their end of year field 
trip to Camp Capernwray and are excited to be offering this unique opportunity for anyone 
considering planting a vegetable or flower garden (large or small!). We are partnering with 
Make It Sow! an Ontario based organization that uses high-quality seeds and stands behind 
its products with 100% guaranteed satisfaction. They do not supply GMO seeds and only use 
germination-tested sources ideal for Canadian climates. 

The fundraiser will run from February 5th until March 3rd, and you can order directly from 
Make it Sow using the group code LMS_2025 at the following link: 

https://makeitsow.com/shop/#code-submission 

After March 3rd, Make it Sow! will send all orders to the school, where they can be picked 
up the week before Spring break. 

As a bonus, The Make It Sow! program will also plant one tree on our behalf for every ten 
packages we sell; if we sell 200 packages, they will plant 20 trees. 

Thank you for your support and Happy Growing, Ian Lindseth 

https://makeitsow.com/shop/#code-submission


 

 


